Wendy Wright
Bath
LD 868

I speak on behalf of children whom were born with XX chromosomes. Those
chromosomes that were created when a biological male with XY chromosomes and a
biological female with XX chromosomes, mate, resulting in a pregnancy and birth of
a XX chromosome female.

The laws of nature have not changed but humans have changed their minds because
people who know better have told children they can change their chromosomes just
by saying they want be a boy or girl.

We know as adults know that just by saying or feeling one way or another doesn’t
make it true.

So to protect our children from further physical, mental and spiritual damage, I
support LD868 as Ought to pass.

Thank you for your time.
Wendy Wright
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